
October 2023

Remembrance Services
Sunday 12th November

There will be a short service in Penhelig Gardens 
at 10.15am followed by wreath laying at 11am in 
front of St Peter’s Church.

Congratulations!
Massive congratulations to Aberdyfi Search & 
Rescue Team as they celebrate their 50th 
Anniversary! They are ready to help people in 
trouble 24 hours a day, 365 days a year and 
we’re sure you will join us in congratulating them 
on this significant milestone. 

Thank you
Last month we thanked the organisers of events 
in the village for all their work, but did you know 
that there is a whole team of volunteers who 
help to keep the village looking fabulous, too? 
This month we would like to say a huge thank 
you to everyone who keeps the planters and 
other areas filled with flowers and looking lovely 
and also to those who keep the dog poo bag 
dispensers filled with bags. And don’t forget 
everyone who litter picks and do other things to 
keep our little village looking fantastic. Thank 
you to you all – it is very much appreciated!

November road closures
Copperhill St will be closed overnight from 
midnight on 5th November and the main road at 
Penhelig Station will be closed overnight from 
midnight on 12th November to allow an 
inspection of the railway bridges. 

Seeking John Davies
Ross Gerring is seeking information about his 
great grandfather, John Davies, born in Aberdyfi 
1870. It is thought he ran away to sea and 
ended up in Australia where he died in 1943. 
Ross would love to hear from anyone who might 
be related or have any information about his 
great grandfather. Email: ross@thegerrings.com

Tyuio

Thank you!



Useful contacts
Tywyn Health Centre: 03000 843 200

MIND helpline: 0300 123 3393, info@mind.org.uk Samaritans:116 123, jo@samaritans.org
NHS advice and Out of Hours: 111 Non-emergency police:101

January road closure
Griffiths are holding public drop-in sessions 
about the proposed road closure at Machynlleth 
bridge (where the cottages are) in January. 
These will be held at their offices in 
Machynlleth Eco Park:
* Wednesday 25 October 2pm - 7pm
* Thursday 26 October 9am - 3pm
* Tuesday 31 October 2pm - 7pm
* Wednesday 1 November 9am - 3pm
Griffiths are keen to hear everyone’s views – 
every one will be logged and given to the 
Welsh Government so we urge you to attend 
one of these sessions if at all possible and let 
your views be known. 
Note that the new bridge needs to be open 
before this work can go ahead, so if the new 
bridge is delayed, this work will also be 
delayed. 

Panto
This year’s pantomime is ‘Once Upon a Time in 
Pantoland’ and tickets will go on sale at the 
beginning of December, so watch this space!

Community lunch
The next community lunch will take place on 
Friday 10th November. 12.30pm £7.50 No need to 
book – just turn up!
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